z%& WELCOME TO THE 2025 OKIE
Jﬁf SCRAMBLE ®

The 2025 event returns to the Las Vegas Paiute Golf Resort for the 22nd consecutive year. The field
will be divided into six flights. A & B Flights play Wolf on Monday, Sun Mountain on Tuesda
and Snow Mountain on Wednesday. C & D Flights play Snow Mountain on Monday, Wolf on
Tuesday, and Sun Mountain on Wednesday. Senior A & B Flights play Sun Mountain on
Monday, Snow Mountain on Tuesday, and Wolf on Wednesday. Transportation (shuttle
service) to and from the golf course has been arranged for those who need it.

We will have an 8:00 a.m. shotgun start all three days, which should help beat some of the heat.
Remember there are lots of cash prizes available each day, and if your team plays close to its
potential, you will win some money. A flighted pari-mutuel will be conducted by Keith Bickle
and his team. You may purchase win, place, and/or show tickets on your team or any team in
any flight. The tickets will be in $5 increments and sold during the Welcome Reception.
These Pari-mutuels are for the total three-day net score in each flight. This is a side game
within the tournament and any questions can be directed to Mr. Bickle.

The Committee will assign each team an opening handicap. Please refer to the “Handicap Logic”
form posted on the website to see how these handicaps are calculated. If handicaps are still out of
line, the Committee will make adjustments. Additional adjustments are made to EVERY team after
each round based on how they perform in their flight. Our goal is, and has always been, for

every team to have an equal opportunity to cash in this tournament.

There will be a Welcome Reception Sunday night, August 24th, from 6:00 - 8:00 p.m., in
Binion’s Longhorn Ballroom at Binion’s Gambling Hall (24 floor). It is imperative for all
players to be there. It will be an opportunity to meet each other and for the Committee to collect
the $300 entry fee. We will also conduct a drawing for some excellent golf prizes. If the winners are
not known by Committee members, an ID will be required to collect prizes. Wives and significant
others are welcome and encouraged to attend. Included in your package prices are hot hors
d’oeuvres and a cash bar. There will also be a luncheon at the golf course following play on
Wednesday for the players.

The Four Queens will issue all their guests Player Cards. Please use them when you gamble. It
could lead to a better rate should we return in the future. It could also mean special offers from the
Four Queens for you in the coming years. Plus, you can get cash back for your accumulated slot
points and comps for your table play.

[ hope you enjoy the tournament, these fine golf courses, and your stay at the Four Queens in the
heart of amazing “Downtown” Las Vegas.

David Derrick
Tournament Director



